
 

23rd October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,         

“We made it”- seems to be what all the staff are saying as they left the building today. Thank 

you to all of you for your continued support this term. It has been very strange, but all the 

children have been absolutely amazing. We have focussed on wellbeing and good mental 

health this half term and as a result the pupils have tried lots of new and exciting things. 

Whatever k’next! 

This young man from class 8 drew on his problem-solving, engineering and concentration 

skills to independently piece together these amazing K'NEX models 

     

Remember that on Monday 2nd the children can dress up if they wish. There won’t be a 

Halloween parade, but there will be a chance for the children to see their friends in the same 

bubbles.   

We also have our long weekend at the end of November Friday 27th and Monday 30th of 

November. I know nobody will be getting away for exotic city breaks but perhaps you can get 

your Christmas shopping done (online). 

I will of course keep my eye on the news and be in touch if anything significant changes but 

at the moment we look forward to starting back as planned on Monday 2nd November.  I 

hope you all have a good holiday and stay well. 

Yours sincerely  

 

S A Pickering 

Head teacher 


